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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. qldwater & LGAQ Water Information Sessions

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The local government water industry is being buffeted by legislative and institutional change as a result of amalgamations and other State initiatives. qldwater and LGAQ are working to assist in raising awareness of factors influencing state government policy on water reform, particularly outside of SEQ, with local government members. 

In particular LGAQ and qldwater are seeking to:

· continue engaging local governments to raise awareness;

· recommend decisions be made on a deliberate course of action and:  

· where appropriate assist and facilitate councils in making decisions around their water business other than do nothing.   

To continue contact with regional Queensland councils, qldwater and LGAQ are convening a series of free water information workshops across the state. The sessions will include a briefing on changes affecting councils and provide a forum for coordinated feedback to the Queensland Government via the LGAQ.  

The sessions will run from 10am until 3.00pm at the following venues - Toowoomba 1 September, Charleville 24 September, Longreach 9 October, Cloncurry 23 October, Cairns 4 November and Gladstone 19 November.   Full details and registration form have been emailed to WSP’s and is also available under “Water Issues” on the www.qldwater.com.au website.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Drinking Water Quality – Quarterly reporting by DWSP’s

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The first water quality quarterly reports were required to be submitted to the Office of the Water Supply Regulator by 31 July 2009.  These reports were required under the drinking water service provider monitoring and reporting requirement notice.

The reports are meant to contain a summary of your E. coli monitoring results, as well as a summary of any parameters that you monitor for that are listed in the ‘Defined list of parameters for quarterly reporting’ that accompanied the notice.

If you have not submitted your reports you should do immediately and, where possible, provide a reason as to why the report was delayed.  If you are having problems with meeting the deadline, you should email the Office of the Water Supply Regulator (email address: dwquarterlyreporting@derm.qld.gov.au) with details of any issues that you are experiencing and a timeframe as to when you can submit your report. 

Please contact the Office of the Water Supply Regulator on 07 3247 0375 if you have any questions.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
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Visit qldwater at http://www.qldwater.com.au/ 
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